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LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements
 

Recent Scholarly ActivityRecent Scholarly Activity

Cardiology Fellows Kanya Singhapakdi (pictured above) and Jesus Jaile
presented posters at the Annual Scientific Sessions of the American College of
Cardiology last week in Atlanta. Dr. Singhapakdi presented "Social, Racial, and

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/9118e119-4226-4b8e-bada-30c3f1765bba.pdf


Economic Disparities Affecting Outcomes of Hypertensive Adolescents." Dr.
Jaile's poster was titled "Combined Pulmonary Atresia with Intact Ventricular
Septum and Aortic Valve Stenosis: Fetal Echocardiographic Diagnosis and
Postnatal Transcatheter Management."

LSUHSC second-year medical student William Delahoussaye presented a
poster at the national American Cleft Palate-Craniofacial Association meeting
in Denver recently. His poster was titled “Cleft Lip and Palate Repairs in a
Patient with Epidermolysis Bullosa Simplex.” According to senior author Dr.
Kyle Fulton, William generated lots of intrigue and questions from craniofacial
members and teams across the country. 

Authors: William Delahoussaye (L2), Dr. Zach Buchbinder (Plastics Resident),
Dr. Daniel Yoo (Plastics Resident), Dr. Leslie Slowikowski (CHNOLA
Orthodontics), Dr. India Hill (CHNOLA & LSU Dermatology), Dr. Masoumy
(LSU & CHNOLA Plastic Surgery), Dr. Gregory Kyle Fulton (LSU Pediatrics,
Ambulatory Division).

The LSUHSC-NO Libraries are Pleased to Offer Two New
Services:

 
Systematic Review Support

Assistance with planning and executing a Systematic, Scoping, Narrative,
or other literature review.
Provide expert and comprehensive searching for your topic.
Access to Covidence software for managing the entire review process.

 
IRB, IACUC and Patient Education Plain Language Service

Assistance with creating clear text for patients and clients.

https://www.lsuhsc.edu/library/services/srs.aspx
https://libguides.lsuhsc.edu/readability


Software scores text on reading level and complexity analysis
 
For more information, see our webpage,
https://www.lsuhsc.edu/library/services/reference.aspx, email us at
reference@lsuhsc.edu, or scan the QR code below.
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​Share Your News!Share Your News!

The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Kelly Allerton

mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu


 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENTFACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthlyNew video monthly

April Video: April Video: Communication
 

Good communication skills are crucial to quality healthcare. Whether during rounds, in clinic or via
Telemedicine we can all teach our learners about clear, compassionate communication. Let's focus on
our communication skills during the month of April. This quick video (under three minute) is a great
reminder of how important these skills are and gives tips for continual quality improvement.
 

https://youtu.be/aeSlJPLFk8Q

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
LSUHSC Faculty Development and Evaluation Committee's Tiger Bites
Series
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 
CHNOLA AnnouncementsCHNOLA Announcements

 

Grand Rounds

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0018kOyKZGLFJuDuJrw-9hYHErMsbYw_pWTdQVow_2DDJ-GY6ibUYfLyWGQWsagm20nMe9JCoMBeru9acSDVWIZX5nxc70A6mxU8in0fgdPpGSeiwriburuqReQKrueWVgLWzHqZFkdbzzm7F2QrlNuuj20_sxzQFT5-0iJVuTGgAP063YrVqxi0HagKE8NnJqanmjm218HbmqEfWcLR_-0o41ALKdX5G6yxfExgbj-_kjI9vXbqzBd2oUrOENiwiA-SlifShYLB5uDqLCJSfK280F-Xbd_tGt9ldopF37oQ1zLS6pLtqjL5UmkWeLb7sc4_nTVQI2hd5HnwZpQfyYcT899FDkrnVDfEE8jhAbAxB_byIzaQXKK-lUrXpFA6FTza95TGtfI2J0M584m7v40EyiB4MXMZ_rA-KbJ6DIC5_mRzUD9koiYuqftpK5LuMxwPb9KJ8CsgbRnln_3HIQhrjnxpdVBcW6HZNHaUe4q8X3WuHI1f48gqmjMyj6qACgsSXpOSlTpBzSao4-TzE0ZW9QKVimbAePO3DHpf7QTOCTvl60hbGB6-Nns9Owyg-Rq3a1YuTwTghme50wh_5YKs0ZjK7Fiik1OC63zoCXDjkg8ahzG3ow76eQqXUhkyWWAtZm_M6sSwtk8Tp44vt7FS_g89Z6IYUjmA4V-eHnDttErjTEMwxTxlvQdzCE58ybI%26c%3DJUuZNBX7Nge7tDlJjH67jAI1aZ8IHgmf_PNtaVnCEFSRBCVgbP3XQw%3D%3D%26ch%3DPUnfBAWOPMvvOju0OqShdfgqaO7PC9F1tME_N0r0teGx8DUdPBhcIw%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cda3087e9f6fd4054967108db45bda4ac%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638180453092750764%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=COoZCTev3KhSgKxDfXL79e%2FnG8KCKj0PuOGLm38U%2FAg%3D&reserved=0
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Please see the attached flyer for this week's presentation from Dr. Veronica Fabrizio.
A limited number of lunches will be provided for guests in the Large Conference
Rooms. Overflow viewing space is available in the small rooms outside the
Conference Rooms, or on the 3rd floor in the Physician Lounge. 

Register Here: https://forms.gle/KHcZ4J5vkEDrDEu48

PLEASE READ: You need to register using the linked form to receive credit for
participating. Thank you for your understanding.

The usual note: to receive credit, attendees must register using the provided form,
and attendee names as they appear in zoom should clearly identify the attendee.
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Department WellnessDepartment Wellness

CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 
Other AnnouncementsOther Announcements

Latest Edition of The PulseLatest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Resident EducationResident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

Department BiostatisticianDepartment Biostatistician
Department Biostatistician, Dr. Zhide Fang, is available to provide
biostatistical support to faculty, fellows, and residents. Please see below
for revised scheduling procedures:

1. Email Zhide Fang at zfang@lsuhsc.edu
2. Provide brief explanation of the service you need and, if applicable, times

you are able to meet
3. Dr. Fang may request additional information depending on the nature of

your request
4. Asking simple, direct questions through email is welcome at any time, but

appointments are preferred

Administrative RemindersAdministrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2023-2024 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, and Admin Staff).

LSU travel policy and procedures (information)

 
Department Anniversaries

 
Pinki Prasad, 13 years

Bonnie Schiffman Brignac, 5 years
Charles Hemenway, 2 years

Taylor Rogge, 2 years

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)
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Submit information to the next Tuesday Tidbits

Department of Pediatrics| LSUHSC
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